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Dust Control Season 2025 

 
Greetings from all of us at Corbin Excavating, Inc., 
 
With spring right around the corner, we are making plans for the upcoming dust control application season. 
 
Soon, budgets will be created and dust control for your constituents will be one of your many priorities.  We 
would like to ask for the opportunity to furnish your city with a quote for your upcoming 2025 dust control 
program.  Our price for this season will be $1.30 per gallon. 
 
We offer the lowest prices using the highest quality, best performing and most environmentally friendly chloride 
product available in the state of Minnesota. We stand behind our workmanship and strive for nothing less than 
complete satisfaction from our customers.  Please consider and plan your application date(s), one in which you 
are confident that you will have your roads prepped and ready for dust control.  Contact us as soon as possible 
to get on the schedule for your preferred application dates.  We will do our best to apply product during your 
specified time frame.  We realize dates will be dependent on the weather and conditions, so your date is 
somewhat tentative but becomes more permanent as the spray dates approach.  It is important for your 
township to keep us updated on your road prep progress.  If an original date needs to be rescheduled due to 
weather conditions or additional road prep, please understand we will do our best to fit you in an already 
booked schedule. This could mean a delay of several days. 
 
Please contact Janine in our office for all scheduling at 218-639-8271.  If you have any questions, contact 
Darrell at 218-639-1591 or Evan at 218-639-8211.  We can also be reached at:  
corbinexcavating2004@outlook.com 
 
Let us know if you will need a quote for your upcoming budget planning.  We will be happy to email or mail the 
information.  If you have made any changes to your contact information, please inform us of this so that our 
communication with your township is more efficient. 
 
To our past customers, thank you for choosing Corbin Excavating Inc. for your business and we look forward to 
serving you in 2025.  To our future customers, we would appreciate the chance to serve you this season. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Darrell Corbin 

Darrell Corbin 
 

Evan Corbin 

Evan Corbin 
 

Janine Corbin 

Janine Corbin 
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